
Our reception to celebrate the
Mellon Foundation grant was the

perfect opportunity to show off
our ideas and plans for the next

five years. 

Renderings of the vision
for improving the

Genealogy Room with new
Preservation Pad

equipment - in and out of
the library. 

July 2024 Genealogy & Local History Library
Conroe Central Branch - Upstairs
104 I-45 North  Conroe, TX  77301

936/522-2138
countylibrary.org/genealogy

Genealogy Room Newsletter
Monday: 9a-8p
Tues, Wed, Thurs: 9a-6p
Fri & Sat: 9a-5p

Larry Foerster (MC Historical Comm.) & Paul Chamberlain (Pres. MCG&HS)

Cindy & Laura with Chase Silman, Field Rep. for Congressman Morgan Luttrell

Laura & Paula Tate of the MC County Clerk’s Office  



Upcoming August Events

Book Group:  House of Glass by
Hadley Freeman, Tues. Aug. 6th @ 10a

Are You Wendish? Fri. Aug. 23rd @
2:00p - live in Person with Amy
Mueller Reynolds

Who Needs it Anyway? The 1890
Census - Live Webinar with Sara
Cochran, “The Skeleton Whisperer”
Tues. Aug. 27th @ 10a

Thanks to a donation from the RJOA UDC, the
following titles were added:

My Confederate Kinfolk by Thulani Davis
Lady Rebel by Patty & George Beil
Queen of the Confederacy by Elizabeth W. Lewis
Civil War Damage Claims from Fulton Co. PA
Fulton Co. Hist. Soc.: Vol 22 
N. Carolina Women of the Confederacy

We enjoyed all the children visiting
the library this summer! We
displayed “relics” for them to view
and touch - a railroad spike,
petrified wood - but the big winner
was the typewriter! Genealogy is
really the perfect “family friendly”
hobby!

So many new books!
In addition to the generous of donations books from researchers and societies, we’ve
added:

Royal Houses of Europe collection = 45 books!
Books about Delaware, New Mexico, Arizona, Indiana... and more
More family histories
40+ books of unique materials we’ve had bound - these are one-of-a kind!

...and periodicals!
MCG&HS President Paul Chamberlain donated many years worth of the Chamberlain
Chain - a newsletter of the Chamberlain Worldwide Genealogy Society. And Tom Dolhonde
donated several years worth of the New Orleans Genesis newsletter.

Michael with “scavengers”


